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On June 22, 2018, the California Independent System Operator Corporation 
(CAISO) filed a motion for an extension of time to respond to a complaint filed on June 
20, 2018 (Complaint) by CXA La Paloma, LLC.  CAISO states that it requires additional 
time, given the complexity and scope of the issues presented, to prepare its answer to the 
Complaint.  In addition, CAISO states that CAISO personnel are currently participating 
in a proceeding at the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) that is examining 
matters related to the Complaint.  CAISO states that its active role in the CPUC 
proceeding and the reforms being considered there, including their potential effect on the 
issues raised in the Complaint, justify providing additional time to respond to the 
Complaint. 

Upon consideration, notice is hereby given to all parties that an extension of time 
is granted, up to and including August 24, 2018, for responses to be filed in this 
proceeding.    

 

 
Kimberly D. Bose, 

Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 


